
                                                                    

   

Date: 06-03-2019 

Notice 
Contract No.: NE/2017/02 

Tseung Kwan O – Lam Tin Tunnel – Road P2/D4 and Associated Works 
Construction of Southern Footbridge – Temporary Closure of Footpath and Cycle Track at Chui Ling Road 

To facilitate the construction of Southern Footbridge, about 60m long footpath and cycle track of Chui Ling Road is temporarily closed from         
mid-March 2019. For the pedestrians and cyclists, please use the diverted route (cyclists should dismount and walk their bicycles along the route). Directional 
signs are provided to guide pedestrians and cyclists.  
 

Sorry for any inconvenience caused. For enquiries or any opinions, please feel free to call the Project Team at their Hotline 5599 7455. 
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